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Dear Sir,

My name is Tanya Peterson, I am the Granddaughter of William Magnus Peterson,
who had served with the 13th Auckland mounted rifles W.W.1 then served with the
military police 1927-1931 also the second world war.

The Government had financially crippled my Grandparents back in 1921 by not assisting
them financially.

We have a Q.C who is our legal provider has had our file for over two years and

is having extreme trouble retrieving legal ad at this point.

This case is directed at Government, so you can see why.

All documents that been required from our Q.C in Wellington we have retrieved, and

more to prove beyond reasonable doubt that Government broke the Kings contract.

We believe this case is BLOOD LAND no different than BLOOD DIAMONDS. When Soldiers
lay down their lives for this country of ours so government took great advantage of my family.
What happened to the contract for the Discharge Soldiers Settlement Act of 1915

from His Majesty King George The V . That was ballot land set aside for his soldiers

who served in the Expeditionary force.

please would you be able to assist our Q.C financially into court as we believe their will be
many to follow.

Look forward to your response .

Yours Sincerely

Tanya Peterson



